EDITORIAL NOTE

Contributors and readers of the Journal will be aware of the unacceptably long publica-
tion times being experienced by papers currently being published. The Editors and the
members of the Editorial Board have expressed their concern to the publisher about these
delays and the detrimental effect such long publication times have for the reputation of
the Journal.

We are pleased to announce that the publisher has agreed that the first issues of 1991
will be enlarged issues, in order to remove the backlog of papers. This move will enable
the Journal to return to competitive publication times and to maintain its status as the
primary publication in the area of molecular recognition and inclusion.
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